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Mark Tolentino <mgtolentino2@gmail.com> Tue, Aug 31, 2021 at 10:50 AM
To: director@bmb.gov.ph, od@emb.gov.ph, pntiangco@namria.gov.ph, Climate Change Service DENR
<cco.denr@yahoo.com>, Elenida Basug <edrbasug@denr.gov.ph>, Elen Basug <elenbasug17@gmail.com>, DENR Mimaropa
Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "Atty. Michael Drake Matias" <michael_matias@emb.gov.ph>,
embmimaropa@emb.gov.ph, emb_mimaropa@yahoo.com, amaromarsjr@yahoo.com, melindacapistrano@yahoo.com
Cc: PCSD - Office of Executive Director <oed@pcsd.gov.ph>, "Jello D. Ortega" <jdortega@denr.gov.ph>

Good day Ma'am/Sir.

May we gently follow-up your comments and inputs on the Strategic Development Plan (SDP) for the Kalayaan Island Group
(KIG), and the list of ongoing and future Programs, Activities, and Projects (PAPs) being undertaken by your office that are
relevant with the goals of the SDP as well as the respective objectives for each goal. 

Thank you.

Mark Tolentino
DENR OUFISCC

On Fri, Aug 13, 2021 at 12:46 PM Mark Tolentino <mgtolentino2@gmail.com> wrote:

Dear Sir/Ma'am.


Good day.


This refers to the request of the Interagency Technical Working Group (IATWG) regarding the subject matter. Please see
the attached file and kindly acknowledge receipt of this email.


Thank you very much. 


-- 

Mark Anthony G. Tolentino
Project Operations Manager
Office of the Undersecretary for Finance, Information Systems, and Climate Change

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
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